COVID 19 SCREENING QUESTIONAIRE

(New Berean Baptist Church)

All members, guests and friends of New Berean are asked to take a few precious minutes and examine yourself
using the below listed questions developed from the CDC regarding the COVID19 virus and the reopening State of
Virginia Executive Order #61

1. Are you sick with any of the following symptoms? Yes or No
a. Fever
b. Cough

c. Sore throat
d. Shortness of breath

If “Yes”, DO NOT ENTER the Church facility but seek medical attention. Inform your respective Deacon or Ministry
Leader for guidance or help. If NO, we suggest wearing protective masks prior to entering

2. Have you TRAVELED INTERNATIONALLY within the last 14 days? Yes or No

If “Yes”, DO NOT ENTER the Church facility but for the consideration of others, practice social distancing until the
recommended self-quarantine process is completed.

3. Have you traveled DOMESTICALLY (U.S.) outside of the local area in the past 14 days? Yes or No

If “Yes”, self-monitor for symptoms listed above (fever, cough, breathing difficulty, etc.) and exercise social
distancing and immediately seek medical attention if symptoms do not improve or worsen. Call ahead and
provide them with details of your conditions

4. Have you had CLOSE CONTACT WITH ANYONE WHO HAS TESTED POSITIVE Yes or No
for the COVID 19 virus in the past 14 days?

a. Within 6 feet for a prolonged period of time

b. Indirect contact with infectious secretions (from someone sneezing or coughing on you, etc.)

If “Yes”, DO NOT ENTER the Church facility but for the consideration of others, practice social distancing and
employ the use of protective masks until the recommended self-quarantine process is completed or seek medical
attention if needed.

As we move to resume the corporate worship and fellowship at our local assembly, we are asking you to seriously
consider and exercise compliance with our guidelines and recommendations. Your health and the health of
everyone who enters the building of New Berean is our priority. We also as want you know that things will not be
the same as they were before the pandemic or its subsequent effects which has affected our entire country. Your
prayers and feedback regarding you and your family are important for us to process through these challenging
times. Thank you for your time in Christs name.
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